
 
 

 
  
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday, November 21, 2014 
 

Statement of Brooklyn District Attorney Ken Thompson Regarding Alleged 
Fatal Police Shooting of Akai Gurley 

 
“As we continue to gather the facts, the fatal shooting of this unarmed man is deeply troubling 
and warrants an immediate, fair and thorough investigation. Many questions must be answered, 
including whether, as reported, the lights in the hallway were out for a number of days, and how 
this tragedy actually occurred.” 
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